V. M. SALGAOCAR INSTITUTE
of
INTERNATIONAL HOSPITALITY EDUCATION

Notice

28/04/2025

For F.Y. B.Sc. CA students

Academic Year 2024-25
Students of F.Y. B.Sc. CA kindly note that the result of the Semester 2
Examination held in April 2025 is declared.

Any discrepancies in the result may be brought to the notice of the
institute by sending an email to the official Email Id:
exam@vmsiihe.edu.in on or before 4.00 p.m. on 09.05.2025 (Friday)

The email should contain the following details:
1) Name of the student
2) Class
3) PRN
4) Nature of Discrepancies

No grievance will be entertained after the date and time mentioned
above. /

Prof. I. S. Mirza
Principal/Director



